
 

  

  

 

 
We have now officially been Ofsted outstanding for 1 year now! How time flies. We continue to ensure 
we are giving the children the best educational experience possible. This half term we have had a 
safeguarding review and humanities subject review from external consultants and our school 
improvement partner from the local authority has visited to check on school development. All 
consultants reported back really positively.  
This half term has been full of joy. Singing across school has been in abundance and the year 3/4 show 
was simply amazing. A surprise visit for the children from the Landlubbers was a definite highlight and 
as year 5 and 6 have been learning sea shanties in music – they had a superb sing off. Our very own All 
Saints’ concert!  
World book day was a favourite day for all! 

Mrs Watson 😊 

 
                                                                                                          
Don’t forget that if you want to see what your child is learning about next half term, this can be found 
on our website. 
https://www.allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk/learning/curriculum-overview/year-groups 
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All of our Calendar dates can be found on the 

homepage of the website. 
All Saints' CE Primary School - Home 

(allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk) 
 

Next events:  
Back to school on Monday 8th April 2024 

Reception, Year 1 & 2, 8:55am  
Year 3 – 6, 8:45am 

 
Mackay house – non uniform first day back 

 
Dates for next half term will follow after the holidays. 

 

PLEASE put a name in all jumpers! 

Attendance 

So far this year…… 

96.3% 

 

 
 

A huge thank you to our families and children for 
showing resilience and endurance with 

attendance. 
 

 
 

Our Vision 

 

 
House Point Winner 

Mackay 

 
 

The children have chosen non uniform for the 
Mackay house on the first day of next half 

term 

 
 

Our inspiration for our vision comes from Matthew 5:14-16; 

 

“You are the light of the world. Let your light shine before others, so that they may 
see your good works and give glory to your Father who is in heaven.” 

 

 



Here are some of the things we have been doing 
 

 
 

 
Year 3 and Year 4 did an amazing job in their performances of "Joseph and his Amazing 

Technicolour Dreamcoat"! They were calm, confident and sang so beautifully! 
 

 
Year 5 have been taking 
part in some tag rugby 

sessions. They have learned 
the key skills for the game 
and also invaluable skills 
such as; team work, clear 

communication and 
sportsmanship. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 
Year 4 had the opportunity to visit forest school as part of 

our My Voice Matters programme! The children had a 
fantastic time exploring the woods, playing games, making 

dens and swings, planning stories and discovering new 
things about science and the environment to boost their 
ideas when writing for different purposes. Although the 

weather was not on our side, the children made memories 
that will stay with them forever! 

Year 1 In Geography we have been 
learning about the local area – We went 

for a walk around Skircoat Green to 
observe physical and human features 

and to follow a route. 
 
 

 

 

 
Year 1 In Science we have been learning about 
plants – we have planted our own sunflower 

seeds; we wonder whether they will grow nice 
and tall! 

Year 6 have had a great half term learning all 
about rivers. We conducted local fieldwork with 

our new knowledge of rivers and headed down to 
the Calder River. We learnt about the source of the 

Calder, the uses of the river as well as some local 
history about the toll bridge too! 

 

 
 
 
 

 



Safeguarding 

 

 
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-

carers/games-consoles 
 
 

Friends of All Saints’ PTA Update 
 
Thank you for supporting our PTA events are the school disco, mothers day shop and Easter raffle. 

More details to follow.  

 
Next: Father’s day shop and school fair 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Don’t forget we have our free pre-loved uniform shop at the school office! 
You can get free items anytime the office is open and drop off items which 

still have life in them to share with other families.  
 
 

• Grey trousers, skirt, or shorts 
• White shirt/blouse or polo shirt  
• Red sweatshirt, jumper, or cardigan (preferably with a school logo) 
• During summer months a red gingham dress/skirt or cullottes may be worn 
• Suitable black school shoes (which can be easily fastened for Reception class children). Ankle boots can be 

worn. NO TRAINERS 
• Gym kit – Red polo shirt, navy shorts; black pumps; drawstring bag 
• Outdoor (preferably waterproof) coat, wellington boots etc 
• Jewellery is not permitted in school. Sleepers or small studs may be worn in pierced ears except on PE days, 

when they must be removed by the parent. The school does not accept responsibility for any lost or broken 
items 

• Hair accessories – Small bows/clips/bobbles may be worn in red, black, or white 
• Hair should be a natural colour only. 
 
Please ensure that all clothing is clearly named, including shoes and pumps. 
 
Shaw Hardcastle in Halifax or TAG Embroidery in Sowerby Bridge sell our uniform, alternatively most supermarkets 
offer a good, affordable range of uniform items. 
 

 

 
 
 



 
 
 

Mental health and well-being 
 

Remember, if you have any concerns about your child’s well-being you may want to visit our school website 
where there is a dedicated section supporting well-being and 

mental health. All Saints' CE Primary School - Wellbeing and support 
for families (allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk). 

 
If you would prefer to speak in person please speak to your child’s 
class teacher or Mrs Summerscales who is our Mental Health Lead 

in school. 
 

There are also some workshops available for families that are 
provided by Open Minds (CAMHS). You can find out more 

information here: Parent/ Carer Workshops | Open Minds (CAMHS) 
(openmindscamhs.org.uk). 

 
 

Pupil Premium (Free School Meals) Funding 
Children can get free school meals if their parents or guardians receive support including the 
following: 
- Universal Credit 
- Income Support 
- Job Seeker’s Allowance 
- Child Tax Credit 
- Guaranteed Credit element of Pension Credit 
- Working Tax Credit Run-On 
 
Even if your child is currently an infant (Reception – Year 2) and so currently receives 
Universal Infant Free School Meals, or has packed lunches, it is still extremely important and 
beneficial to you and your child, to apply for the funding. The funding can be used in many 
ways to support learning and well-being. 



 
If you think you may be eligible and would like to discuss it further, please speak to Mrs 
Pettinger (school office) or Mrs Summerscales (Pupil Premium Lead). Alternatively, you can 
apply for the funding using the link below: 

https://www.calderdale.gov.uk/v2/residents/council-tax-and-
benefits/benefits/free-school-meals 
 
 

Class Newsletter 
 

Don’t forget to check out what your child is learning on their class page on the website along with lots of other 
fabulous things they have been doing in school. They are also attached below the newsletter. 

https://www.allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk/learning/year-groups 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Communication about learning 
 
 

Please download BOTH the Seesaw Class app and Seesaw Family app  

 
                                             Seesaw Family app                                                     Seesaw Class app  
                                      (learning in school will be shared here)                       (Remote learning will be shared here) 

 

 
 

If you need a new QR code please ask in the school office. 
 
 
 
 

https://www.calderdale.gov.uk/v2/residents/council-tax-and-benefits/benefits/free-school-meals
https://www.calderdale.gov.uk/v2/residents/council-tax-and-benefits/benefits/free-school-meals
https://www.allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk/learning/year-groups


Feeder schools 
 

 

    

 
Keeping Our Children Safe 

If you have any concerns If you have any concerns or worries about the safety or well-being of a child, do 
not hesitate to contact us. Email: admin@allsaints.calderdale.sch.uk 

 

 
 

 

 

Please see some of the wonderful things we have 

been learning about below. 

Mrs Pettinger 

mailto:admin@allsaints.calderdale.sch.uk


 

This can also be found on the year group page on the website. You can also find out what your child will be 

learning next half term. 

https://www.allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk/learning/year-groups 

 

 

https://www.allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk/learning/year-groups


 

Year 2 

 

 

 



Year 3 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 


